February 14, 2013

Cushingham Insurance Services
2273 Ravenwood Trail

Marietta, Ga 30066

Dear Craig Cushingham

It is a rarity that you would praise a company for letting your business go, but that is indeed the reason
for this letter. After a couple of years of handling our families’ health insurance needs and saving us
hundreds of dollars every month, our situation changed.

When Cindy went back into corporate America it allowed us to get back on a traditional family insurance
plan. As usual | asked you to review the plan’s benefits and determine if it would be better to go onto
the new plan with Cindy’s company or stick with the insurance you had set us up with.

To my surprise, you not only recommended going with Cindy’s insurance, but you also advised us to go
to the next level than what we were considering because it would save us more money in the long run.
This act alone proves to us that you are of the highest integrity.

Your attention to detail and ability to explain the differences in coverage plans has been of great
financial help and peace of mind for our family. We will certainly not hesitate to recommend you to our
friends and colleagues in the future.

Best Regards

Jon M. LaMonte



